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 Naomi Vann OBJ2016/1518/P 25/03/2016  20:59:12 We are the owners and inhabitants of Flat B Estelle Road. The proposed extension would block light to 

Flat B Estelle Road. It would block light to all the windows in our flat except the French door at the 

rear. It would block light to: the upstairs study window, the light well, and the velux windows in the 

kitchen. The study has no other window so there is no other light source. The downstairs hallway and 

the nursery have no other source of light other than the light well. The master bedroom and bathroom 

have light wells in the ceiling that provided limited light but the main source of daylight is the light 

well. The velux Windows in the dining/kitchen would also be blocked. The only window in our house 

that would be unaffected would be the French Windows at the rear. The current proposed height of the 

extension would therefore block access to nearly all daylight to our home. This would have significant 

detrimental affect on our home and the value of our property. If the proposed extension were instead to 

only reach the height of the existing party wall then this would not affect light access to our property, 

but the current proposed height of the extension would significantly block all our access to daylight and 

we therefore strenuously object to the proposed current height for that reason. We have asked the 

applicant to consider lowering the height of the extension.
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